
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Tara Hodges"; Robert Heltzel; Bob Allen
Subject: RE: Closure Report-Halliburton Geronimo
Date: Thursday, June 29, 2017 10:36:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP4699_Geronimo Report Final Report.pdf

Good morning Ms. Hodges:
 
Thank you.  Please see the attachment for your records.
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-4699 closed. This
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Tara Hodges [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 9:58 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Robert Heltzel <Robert.Heltzel@halliburton.com>;
Bob Allen <ballen@sesi-nm.com>
Subject: RE: Closure Report-Halliburton Geronimo
 
Ms. Yu:
 
I have attached the manifest tickets for the Halliburton Geronimo FED COM 11H incident.
 
 

Thank You
 

mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com
mailto:Robert.Heltzel@halliburton.com
mailto:ballen@sesi-nm.com
mailto:Olivia.yu@state.nm.us


Tara Hodges
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
 
 
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 7:15 AM
To: Tara Hodges <office2@sesi-nm.com>; Robert Heltzel <Robert.Heltzel@halliburton.com>;
ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: RE: Closure Report-Halliburton Geronimo
 
Good morning Ms. Hodges:
 
NMOCD requests manifest tickets to be enclosed for this incident.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Tara Hodges [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 10:38 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Robert Heltzel <Robert.Heltzel@halliburton.com>;
ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: Closure Report-Halliburton Geronimo
 
Olivia,
 
I have attached, per Bob Allen SESI, the Closure Report for the Halliburton Geronimo FED COM 11H.
Please review and let us know if you have any questions.
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Thank You
 
Tara Hodges
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
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